
AGM Newsletter  

NOTICE OF AGM & AGENDA  

Notice is hereby given to all members that the ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING of the Goan  
Association Calgary will be held on Saturday, February 25th, 2017 at the St. Thomas More Church, 
15 Templebow Road N.E. Calgary AB. T1Y 6J3 (Main Hall) at 7:00 p.m. to conduct the  
following business:  
 ¶ Presidentôs Report  

¶ Review & Adopt minutes of the last meeting  
¶ Review & Adopt the Treasurerôs Report 
¶ Payment Defaults  
¶ Any other Business  
¶ Election of New Committee  
¶ Election of Auditors  
¶ Adjournment  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL BE ENTERTAINMENT & SNACKS AFTER THE AGM. LIQUOR WILL ALSO 
BE SERVED AT EXTREMELY NOMINAL COST. YOU MUST BOOK ONLINE TO JOIN IN THE  

ENTERTAINENT AS WE HAVE TO CATER. CHILDREN MAY ATTEND.  

Box 303 Station M. Calgary AB. T2P2H9 

Goan Association Calgary 

Dated: February 5th, 2017 

Dear Members, 

On behalf of my committee I would like to thank you for your support during the 

year. This year our AGM will be held Saturday, February 25th, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the St. Thomas More Church. As the election for a new committee must be 

held, we urge you to attend and to continue supporting the club in itôs activities. In  

appreciation of your support, we have planned a fun-filled evening. Confirmation 

of your attendance is required by February 12th, 2017 if you would like to join in 

the entertainment, snacks & more. Booking can be done on our website at 

www.goacalgary.com and I look forward to seeing you all at the AGM. For those 

wanting to attend Mass, St. Thomas More has a Saturday Mass at 5:30 p.m.  

                                   Joel Lobo, President GAC 2016 -17  

 

MEMORIES OF OUR EVENTS 



COPY OF MINUTES OF LAST AGM MEETING  



A Message from the Treasurer:  
 
In regards to my year as the Treasurer of the Goan Association, it has truly been a good learning  
experience and an enjoyable one. As you all know, I am not an accountant by profession but I  
volunteered to do the job, with the help and assistance of the President (Joel Lobo). 
 
I decided to take on the responsibility of Treasurer and looked after the club funds as if they were 
my own funds. I do hope that in future members will come forward and take up this position and if 
you ever do need help and ask for it, a lot of our members are willing to assist and help out. 

 
The committee I worked with became like a second family. Our meetings 
were informal, easy going, spouses were included, everyone was friendly 
and we enjoyed the evening. We all worked as a team, each taking our  
responsibilities seriously, in order to keep our members happy. 
 
I hope members enjoyed the events, as we did, making sure that we kept 
prices low without lowering the quality of the event. 
 
Hope to see you all on the 25th of February, 2017. (AGM) 
 

Greeba DeSouza - Treasurer  






